

TO: MEMBERS OF THE FACILITY ASSOCIATION

ATTENTION: CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

BULLETIN NO: F2024 – 017

DATE: May 30, 2024

SUBJECT: Change of Head Office and Mailing Address

A copy of this bulletin should be provided to your Chief Financial Officer.

This is to advise that effective June 1, 2024, Facility Association will change its head office and mailing address to:

2235 Sheppard Avenue East, Atria II, Suite 600, Toronto, ON M2J 5B5

Please update your records to reflect this change and direct all correspondence to this address.

Saskia Matheson President & CEO